
 

 

 

From: RAJESH PURI <rajeshpuri64@rediffmail.com> 

Date: Mon, Oct 12, 2015 at 5:14 PM 

To: JINU JOHN <jjohn@agarwalpackers.com> 

 

Dear Shri John,  

I really appreciate services offered by your organisation specially after the 

goods reached the destination. I express my full satisfaction with your 

customer handling policy. Thanks 

 

RAJESH PURI 

Narcotics Commissioner of India 


